

Name:

Class: S4...

Ngày giao bài: Thứ....., ngày...../.....

Ngày nộp bài: Thứ....., ngày...../.....

Grammar:

Reading:

Mini Test:



GLOBAL ENGLISH 4

Final test correction & KET Reading Practice

A. EXTRA VOCABULARY

No.	New words	Meaning	No.	New words	Meaning
1	crazy about (adj.phr)	rất thích, mê mẩn	4	audience (n)	khán giả
2	electrician (n)	thợ điện	5	make a place for (v.phr)	dọn chỗ, tạo không gian cho ai
3	dance studio (comp.n)	phòng tập nhảy	6	age (v)	già đi, lớn lên

❖ **Note:** *n* = noun: danh từ; *comp.n* = compound noun: danh từ ghép; *adj.phr* = adjective phrase: cụm tính từ; *v* = verb: động từ; *v.phr* = verb phrase: cụm động từ.

❖ Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chính phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ **1 dòng** vào vở ghi.

B. CLASSWORK – CAMBRIDGE READING PRACTICE

Part 3

Questions 14-18

A family of dancers

The women in the Watson family are all crazy about ballet. These days, Alice Watson gives ballet lessons, but for many years, she was a dancer with the National Ballet Company. Her mother, Hannah, also had a full-time job there, making costumes for the dancers.

Alice's daughter Demi started learning ballet as soon as she could walk. 'I never taught her,' says Alice, 'because she never let me.' Now aged sixteen, Demi is a member of the ballet company where her mother was the star dancer for many years.

Alice's husband, Jack, is an electrician. They met while he was working at a theatre where she was dancing, and got married soon after. 'When Demi started dancing, the house was too small for her and Alice to practise in, so I made the garage into a dance studio. Now the living room is nice and quiet when I'm watching television!' he says.

Last month, Demi was invited to dance in the ballet *Swan Lake*. Of course, Alice and Hannah were in the audience, and even Jack was there, which made it very special for Demi. Jack says, 'I'm not that interested in ballet myself, but it's fantastic seeing Demi taking her first steps with Alice's old company!' Demi was wearing a dress that Hannah had made for Alice many years before.

'It was very exciting for all of us,' says Hannah. 'Demi's way of dancing is very like Alice's. I know I'm her grandmother, but I think she has a great future!'

14. What is Alice Watson's job now?

- A. dancer
- B. teacher
- C. dress-maker

15. Demi had her first ballet lessons

- A. at a very young age.
- B. at the National Ballet Company.
- C. from her mother.

16. Jack helped his wife and daughter by

- A. moving to a larger house.
- B. letting them use the living room for dancing.
- C. making a place for them to practise in.

17. What was the best thing about the Swan Lake show for Demi?

- A. It was her first show with the company.
- B. All her family were there.
- C. She was wearing a new dress.

18. Hannah says that Demi

- A. will be a star one day.
- B. is her favourite granddaughter.
- C. dances better than Alice did.

C. HOMEWORK

GRAMMAR

I. Circle the correct answer.

0. You're in class 6A, aren't you / don't you?
1. They go to school by bike every day, don't they / do they?
2. Tom and Jerry aren't at home right now, aren't they / are they?
3. It's really hot today, isn't it / doesn't it?
4. She is watching TV in the living room, isn't she / doesn't she?
5. They don't live near here, are they / do they?

II. Match the halves.

0. You always help your friends when they need you,	A. doesn't he?
1. He goes jogging every morning before school,	B. isn't it?
2. They are waiting for the school bus near the gate,	C. aren't they?
3. She plays the piano beautifully and performs at concerts,	D. is she?
4. This class is really interesting and full of fun activities,	E. doesn't she?
5. Emma is not studying for her math test in the library right now,	F. don't you?

Your answer:

0 - <u>F</u>	1 -	2 -	3 -	4 -	5 -
--------------	-----	-----	-----	-----	-----

III. Look at Beth's notes and write what her plans are for next week.

MON

- Meet Jane at 9 a.m.
- Have a meeting at 3 p.m.

0. Beth is going to meet Jane at 9 a.m. on Monday.

1. _____.

TUE

- Go shopping with mom.
- Watch "Titanic" at 7 p.m.

2. _____.

3. _____.

WED

- Learn French at 8 a.m.
- Prepare for an exam.

4. _____.

5. _____.

THUR

- Have an exam at 10 a.m.
- Clean the house.

6. _____.

7. _____.

FRI

- Have a picnic with friends.
- Go to the gym at 5 p.m.

8. _____.

9. _____.

SAT

- Visit my grandmother.
- Have dinner with Lucy.

10. _____.

11. _____.

IV. Write the questions with the given prompts using "be going to".

0. You / go / post office / tomorrow / ?

→ Are you going to the post office tomorrow?

1. She / go / wash clothes / tonight / ?

→ _____?

2. Lucas / go / do his homework / next week / ?

→ _____?

3. The students / go / visit / zoo / weekend / ?

→ _____?

4. It / go / rain / tomorrow morning / ?

→ _____?

V. Answer the questions using "would like".

0. Would you like to play football or badminton? → I'd like to play badminton.

1. Would you like pizza or noodles for lunch? → _____.

2. Would you like to watch a movie or read a book? → _____.

3. Would you like orange juice or milk? → _____.

Part 3

– 5 questions –

Emma is talking to her Uncle David. What does David say?

Read the conversation and choose the best answer.

Write a letter (A–H) for each answer.

You do not need to use all the letters. There is one example.

Example



Emma: Hi, Uncle David! When did you get back to this country?



David:F.....

1 **Emma:** How long did it take to make the film?



David:

2 **Emma:** What kind of film was it this time?



David:

3 **Emma:** When can I see it?



David:

4 **Emma:** How many films have you made?



David:

5 **Emma:** Which film is your favourite?



David:



- A This was my fifth one.
- B More than a year.
- C The one which has Tom Rock in it. He's a great actor.
- D Once or twice a week.
- E It will be in cinemas next Christmas.
- F Last week. We finished our film on Wednesday. **(Example)**
- G You're going to enjoy it. It's very funny.
- H I like making films in summer best.